
 
 

 
 

 
24 October 2019 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We would like to invite you to our ‘Times Tables Rock Stars’ and ‘Numbots’ information sessions.  The 
aim of the session is to explain how ‘Times Tables Rock Stars’ and ‘Numbots’ are used within your 
child’s year group and most importantly, to offer advice and guidance on how you can support your 
child with their mathematics learning at home.  It is anticipated that these sessions will last no longer 
than half an hour.   
 
The sessions are as follows: 
 

 Thursday 7 November Reception and Year 1 Numbots: 
- Bothal Lower School Site 5.00 to 5.30pm 

 
 Thursday 14 November Year 2 Times Tables Rock Stars: 

- Bothal Lower School Site 5.00 to 5.30pm 
 

 Thursday 21 November Year 3 and Year 4 Times Tables Rock Stars and the new National 
Tables Check Assessment for current Year 4 pupils: 

- Bothal Upper School Site 5.30 to 6.00pm 
 

 Thursday 28 November Year 5 and Year 6 Times Tables Rock Stars: 
- Bothal Upper School Site 5.30 to 6.00pm 

 
Can you indicate on the reply slip below which session you will be attending.  Please return to your 
child’s class teacher no later than Tuesday 5 November. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at one of the sessions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Kemp 
 
Mr A Kemp 
Assistant Head of School 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PLEASE RETURN TO CLASS TEACHER BY TUESDAY 5 NOVEMBER 
 
BPS Times Tables Rock Stars & Numbots Information Sessions 
 
I / we will be attending on Thursday: 

 7 November - Reception & Year 1 Numbots 
 14 November - Y2 Times Tables Rock Stars 
 21 November - Y3 & Y4 Times Tables Rock Stars plus Y4 National Tables Check Assessment  
 28 November - Y5 & Y6 Times Tables Rock Stars 
 
Signed …………………………………….…………… Parent of ……………………………….…………………. Class……………… 


